
 
 
 
 
 

Ref: H&AI/ZHS/PESH-2023/ 
Date: 3rd September 2023 

 
 

WITHDRAWAL OF THE NOTIFICATION REGARDING STOPPAGE OF SERVICES UNDER  
SEHAT CARD PLUS PROGRAM OF KHYBER PAKHTUNKHWA 

 
It is notified for the information of all panel hospitals that the notification dated 2nd September 2023 
regarding stoppage of services under Sehat Card Plus Program stands withdrawn. 
 
The services under the program would remain continued till 8th September 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Zonal Head (H&AI) 
State Life Insurance Corporation 

of Pakistan 
 

 
 

 
 
Distribution: 
 

 All Empaneled Hospitals 
 Health Facilitators – Sehat Card Plus 
 District & Provincial Medical Officers  

 
Copy for Information: 

 
 PS to Chairman State Life Insurance Corporation of Pakistan for information 
 Executive Director H&AI, State Life Insurance Corporation of Pakistan, Karachi 
 Divisional Head (H&AI), State Life Insurance Corporation of Pakistan, Islamabad 
 Regional Chief (H&AI), State Life, Regional Office, Islamabad 
 P.S. to Chief Minister, Khyber Pakhtunkhwa 
 Advisor to Chief Minister on Health, Khyber Pakhtunkhwa 
 P.S. to Chief Secretary, Khyber Pakhtunkhwa 
 Secretary Health, Department of Health. Government of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa 
 Chief Executive Officer, SHPI, Health Department, Government of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa 


